
Dear kids, 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of the all chairs. 

We are sick of being treated badly and it’s time 

you realised how hard our lives are.  

 

Why is it that children hate sitting properly on 

us? We have a pretty simple design: four legs 

for stability. For some reason, you think it’s 

better to balance on two! Do you know the 

strain that puts us under? I can't think of a 

single child that sits on us properly all of the 

time! 

 

And the mud! It's not difficult to wipe your 

feet before you come in is it? The amount of 

times we get caked in sticky mud that then 

dries - it's horrible! It's not like a mud bath at 

a spa you know! 

 

You’re not little kids any more! Please take 

better care of us,  

 

Your fed up chairs  

 


